
‭Parent questionnaire CMS feedback‬

‭Feedback from the CMS Parent Questionnaire.‬

‭An overwhelming majority of parents/carers told us that their children feel safe at‬
‭school,‬‭pupils are well behaved and that they would‬‭recommend the school to others. In‬
‭addition, parents/carers also said there was a good range of subjects and clubs‬
‭available at CMS and that their children develop well over their time here. Thank you for‬
‭taking the time to provide us with your feedback. Parents/carers feedback in some‬
‭areas has challenged us to do even better and you can see some of our changes listed‬
‭below.‬

‭Parent/Carer Feedback‬ ‭CMS response‬

‭You would like improved communication‬
‭from CMS.‬

‭We have introduced a ½ termly newsletter‬
‭that contains a mini calendar for key‬
‭events coming up in the following ½ term.‬
‭Our website and Facebook page will still‬
‭be active. Epraise will continue to be used‬
‭for most communication.‬

‭You would like to see a broader range of‬
‭educational visits reintroduced.‬

‭We are currently working towards having‬
‭3 curriculum trips each year in addition to‬
‭our reward events. We are working with‬
‭Catshill First School to ensure there is‬
‭good curriculum coverage across both‬
‭schools. We are aware of cost‬
‭implications and are working hard to‬
‭secure value for money solutions.‬

‭You would like more opportunities for‬
‭parental involvement.‬

‭The first step we have taken is forming a‬
‭PTA group that will be organising‬
‭fundraising events for your children. We‬
‭welcome more parent involvement in your‬
‭child's education and are in the process‬
‭of organising subject workshops to‬
‭enable this.‬

‭You wanted more information about how‬
‭well your child was doing at CMS.‬

‭From February 2024, every term we will‬
‭be sending out a STAR report (maths and‬
‭English). This is in addition to‬
‭consultation evenings and end of year‬
‭reports. We are currently working towards‬
‭applying this to other subjects.‬

‭You asked for more information for‬
‭parents/carers of new starters.‬

‭A new booklet of information will be‬
‭provided to Y4 parents/carers in July‬
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‭2024. This is alongside transition‬
‭sessions and a welcome evening in July.‬
‭Updates will regularly be added to our‬
‭website.‬

‭You asked for the fabric of the school to‬
‭receive building improvements.‬

‭A rolling programme of refurbishment‬
‭has already started and more will be done‬
‭before the end of this academic year. We‬
‭are pleased to share that we have‬
‭recently decorated the reception area and‬
‭have plans to replace the flooring and‬
‭decorate in areas of the school.‬


